
 

 
Dear Friends,

 
It has been an exciting month: on June 26, American
Friends attended a Special Preview on the occasion of the
reopening of the Mauritshuis. The paintings never looked
better in their historic home, while the new light-filled
underground foyer connects the building to the art deco
Royal Dutch Shell Wing where temporary exhibitions are
held. The museum opened to the public on June 27 and
we hope you will plan to visit soon.

 
FRIEZE MASTERS

 Dedicated to art from ancient to modern, Frieze Masters
will take place 15–19 October 2014. We are able to put
our patrons forward for VIP accreditation to Frieze
Masters. VIP accreditation will allow access to the
Frieze Masters Preview on Tuesday, 14th October.
Please let us know if you wish to apply for
accreditation.

 
Frieze Masters coincides with Frieze London and is a
unique art fair which presents a contemporary
perspective on historical art. The fair features over 120 galleries from around the world showcasing artwork
made before the year 2000, ranging from the ancient era and old masters to the late 20th century. The fair
also includes Spotlight, a section dedicated to 20th-century art from all over the world, from Latin America
to the Middle East.

 
Frieze Masters

 15–19 October 2014
 Regent’s Park, entrance opposite Gloucester Gate

 

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=discover
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bVjZxW7EJ3M
http://friezemasters.com/
http://friezemasters.com/
http://friezemasters.com/media/documents/press/FriezeMastersGalleries14.pdf


Preview: Tuesday 14 October
 

SUPPORT THE AMERICAN FRIENDS OF THE MAURITSHUIS
 The Board of the American Friends wishes to express its gratitude to our supporters who make it all possible.

By joining the American Friends, you become a member of a group of patrons who care deeply about the
Mauritshuis and are committed to support Dutch paintings of the Golden Age. In addition to receiving the
American Friends newsletter, supporters receive invitations to museum visits, events, private gallery
viewings, and much more. The American Friends is a recognized tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization and all
contributions are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Please become a supporter today!

 

click here if you wish to unsubscribe from our mailing list

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/

